
Item 5 – Update on Petition for Inquiry filed on Post Oak Savannah GCD 

 

Action taken during the March 8, 2018 board meeting authorized the general manager 

and the district’s attorney to prepare and file an amicus brief addressing the Petition for 

Inquiry filed on Post Oak Savannah GCD by Mr. Fred Russell February 14, 2018. The 

brief was to be vetted and approved by Mark Carrabba and Jan Roe prior to 

submission. 

On March 9, 2018, both board members approved the draft version of the brief prepared 

by Monique Norman. The approved brief was submitted to the Texas Commission for 

Environmental Quality on March 12, 2018 and is included in a File Browser folder. 

Mr. Russell was allowed to respond to any district submitted comments. His response is 

included in a separate folder. 

This is a discussion only agenda item updating the Board on the status on the petition 

process. 


